Town Forest Committee

November 10, 2016

Meeting Minutes

6:00p.m. - Meeting called to order

Attendees:

Steve Babin, Chairman, T.F.C.

John Sheedy, Vice Chairman, T.F.C.

Carter Branigan, Clerk, T.F.C.

Patrick Daly, Boy Scout, Eagle Scout candidate

Eagle Scout project update
 Patrick Daly provided plans for his project. The project was approved by TFC. The project will be built in the spring of 2017. It was noted that this would be a great improvement to the forest entrance.

6:45p.m. Meeting adjourned.